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08/09/23

Dear Parents / Carers,

Firstly, the staff and I would like to thank you for a brilliant start to our new school year. Our children have been absolutely brilliant, so calm, kind and ready to learn, they truly are a credit to you and we have such joy seeing them back in school.
Following a review of Safeguarding and Health & Safety procedures the following changes will need to be implemented. As of Tuesday 12th September 2023, parents/carers will no longer enter the school building to drop off or pick up their child. This will all be done externally, with parents/carers taking their child to their outside classroom door. Their teacher will greet you, and your child will go into the classroom to get on with their school day.
The timing of our school day will remain the same. In a morning, gates will open at 8.45am and close at 8.50am. In an afternoon the gates will open at 3.15pm. There will be members of staff to guide you on the first day of the change.

As always my door is open if you would like speak to me on an individual basis.
Yours sincerely,

F. Farooq 
Miss F Farooq
 









[image: image3.png]

